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Consufado Generaf' y
Centre de Promociin
de fa Repiiblica Argentiza
et Nueva York

New York, October 29th, 2010

To whom it may concern:

In my capacity of Consul General of Argentina in New York [
would like to express the support of the Government of Argentina for the 911 FUND in
their application to USAID for additional funding to expand the donations of training,
equipment and apparatus that they have been making to Argentina for many years.

The result of these donations from de 911 FUND over the past
decade has been to dramatically improve the safety and security of tens of thousands of
Argentine citizens in the cities and towns in which they live. The result of the training
provided to our firefighters and paramedical personnel, along with the specializes
equipment and many fire trucks they have donated, has prevented many disasters, and
enabled our firetighters to respond more rapidly to emergencies that do occur.

Argentina is a very large country, and we hope that with
support from USAID, the 911 FUND will be able to expand their efforts into many
provinces and communities that have not yet benefitted from this support. The
Government of Argentina pledges its continuing support to the 911 FUND in their efforts
on behalf of our people.

Sincerely yours,

Ricardo Larriera

Consul Gesoral a.c.

United States Agency for International Development
Ronald Reagan Building

1300 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW

Washington DC 20523
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